
BSA PRE-LOVED UNIFORM SHOP IS NOW LIVE!

Dear Parents/Carers,

I am delighted to inform you that the BSA second hand uniform shop is now back up and
running, after a short pause. This will be run by one of our Committee Trustees, Sam
Denson.

You’ll find a selection of good quality, low cost second hand uniform including jumpers, PE
kit, shorts, dresses, skirts, trousers and polo shirts.

Our uniform shop is easy to access online as follows:

1. Visit www.pta-events.co.uk/bransgoreschoolassociation
2. Click ‘Shop’ on the right hand side and then ‘Uniform and Merchandise’
3. You’ll be taken to the BSA shop where you can select any number of pre-loved

uniform items.
4. Purchase your items online and wait for an email from the BSA informing you that the

items are ready to collect from the school office.

The uniform we receive is thoroughly checked for any imperfections before we put it up for
sale, but if you have any issues please let us know.

Donations
We have been overwhelmed with the amount of pre-loved uniform donations and wish to
thank you for your generosity. If you have any uniform you would like to donate, please pass
it to us via the office.

If you have any questions please email us: bsa@bransgoreschool.co.uk

Thank you for your continued support.

Hollie Collins
Chair of the BSA

http://www.pta-events.co.uk/bransgoreschoolassociation

